
REQUEST FOR BID-PIKELINCOLN COUNTY PORT AUTHORITY 
General Contractor for Demolition/Construction 

 

The Pike Lincoln County Port Authority is seeking bids from a General Contractor to 
complete Demolition/Construction at their 14561 Hwy 79, Clarksville, MO location. Bid 
packets may be picked up at the Pike Lincoln County Port Authority office between 8am-
4pm Mon.-Thurs. or request bid packet by email @ pikelincolncountyport@yahoo.com  
All bids must be submitted to the Pike Lincoln County Port Authority office at 316 West 
Main St., Bowling Green, MO 63334 by Thursday, October 26, 2023, by 3pm. Bids will be 
subject to approval by the Pike/Lincoln County Port Authority Board at their next 
regularly scheduled meeting.  
The Pike Lincoln County Port Authority reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 
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